Annual Report on our Electronic Communications
By Br. David, OSB 
CSL’s Electronic Communications consists of our website for the church and the world, our prayer and study site, Opus Dei, our internal bulletin board, and our external and internal Facebook presence. 
Br. Florian manages the bulletin board, any concerns about receiving emails from this site should be addressed to him. It is important that if your email address has changed, you notify him quickly. Our Facebook sites are managed by Brothers Jude Thaddeus and John David. They need material from members for each site. The external site has a large and growing audience. The content of the external FB site could be prayers and meditation. For the internal site, content could be more general interest information as well as religious contributions. Contact Br. Jude Thaddeus for details.
Opus Dei has a strong interest from both within our community and the greater church. Beginning in 2024, we now can determine the number of visits each month to the site. We are seeing about 1200 visits/month with a visitor staying on the site about 25 minutes. The site is fully operational with only minor faults or bugs detected. This is to be expected since the program is so complex, and we are dealin with these as they are detected. It has been an expensive process to get to this point technically, but costs are expected to be lower this year and be stable moving forward.

Our website for the world has generated a lot of interest. We’ve seen an increase in prayer requests and most of our inquiries about membership originate from it. It was reviewed and corrections and updates were implemented during Q1 last year. This process will be continued in 2025.

Respectfully submitted,
Br. David

